
Submitter: Heather Keizur 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

To the Oregon legislators, 

 

Please do not vote yes on HB 2025. I am completely baffled why you would even 

consider raising our taxes by over $11 billion in the next 10 years and think that that’s 

OK. People are struggling in this state financially and otherwise. And adding more 

taxation to that struggle will only cause more challenges for the citizens of the state. 

Stop it! Think of the citizens that you represent. Do not vote for this. 


